
 

 
From: Peloza, Elizabeth <epeloza@london.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 4:51 PM 
To: Woolsey, Heather  
Subject: RE: Waste Management Working Group 
 
Hello Heather, 
 
I am interested it being re-appointed to the Waste Management Working Group. With 
the W12A Landfill being located in Ward 12 and all the exciting advancements in waste 
diversion- I would love to serve on this working group. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 

Elizabeth Peloza 

 
Councillor Ward 12 & Budget Chair 
 


